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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 

 
 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission to discuss the City of Ironwood Fiscal 

Year 2023 – 2024 Budget took place on Tuesday, May 16, 2023, at 4:00 P.M. in the Women’s 

Club Room, 2nd Floor of the Ironwood Memorial Building, 213 S. Marquette Street, Ironwood, 

MI  49938.   

 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Korpela, Mildren, Semo, and Mayor  

                     Corcoran.           

  ABSENT:  None 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: City Manager Paul Anderson, Finance Director/Treasurer Paul Linn, City 

Clerk Jen Jacobson, Public Safety Director Andrew DiGiorgio, Utility Manager Bob Tervonen, 

Department of Public Works Supervisor Bob Richards, and Community Development Director 

Tom Bergman and one member of the Public.   

 

Finance Director Paul Linn presented charts to show the breakdowns of the General Fund 

Revenues and Expenditures.  A review of the non-operational items took place with discussion 

primarily on pending grants and current committed projects.  A brief discussion on earmarking 

the Marijuana funds took place. The Commission will consider verbally earmarking the funds to 

General Fund for the Ironwood Public Safety Department during the June 12, 2023 Budget 

discussion. 

 

A Public Hearing to hear comments on the proposed Budget will take place prior to the June 12, 

2023, regular City Commission meeting.    

 

A proposed Fee Schedule for 2023-2024 was presented and reviewed line by line with various 

Department Heads.  There were no questions or further discussion on the proposed fee schedule. 

The Fee Schedule will be presented for consideration at the next City Commission meeting as 

part of adopting the Fiscal Year Budget.  

 

The work session adjourned at 4:46 P.M.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Jennifer Jacobson, City Clerk 

 

 


